
Office of the Dean 

University of Louisville  .  Ekstrom Library, Room 203 . Louisville, KY 40292 

May 5, 2022 

 

 

Robert Goldstein 

Office of the Provost 

University of Louisville 

Louisville, KY 40292 

 

Bob, 

 

We have been asked to provide a letter of support for the proposed undergraduate certificate in 

Diversity, Inclusion, Community Engagement, and Equity. We have completed a review of our   

available resources in this area which indicates that, even though we have added significant         

materials in these areas in recent years, we need to continue to enhance our electronic book       

holdings to adequately support the program. Accordingly, we request $2,000 from the program in 

its first year to purchase the recently published electronic books noted in our review, a copy of 

which is attached.  

Please contact us if you have any questions or need additional information. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

Robert E. Fox, Jr. 

Dean, University Libraries 

 

CC:  Fannie Cox 

 Rob Detmering 

 Bruce Keisling 

 Claudene Sproles 

 Randy Whetstone 

  


